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Agendas and minutes for Bloxham 

Parish Council meetings are available on 

the PC web site.   

www.bloxhamparishcouncil.co.uk 

There are seven vacancies on the Parish 

Council and we really need support 

from the community to fill these, to 

enable the Parish Council to do its best 

for the village. 

 

 

The new bus shelter on the A361 

has been installed and it looks 

fantastic!  Please send any feedback 

on the shelter (and any other 

matters) to the Clerk 

bloxhamparishcouncil@gmail.com 

or 01295 710965  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Would your organisation benefit from a Parish Council grant in 

2023/2023?  If so, an application form can be downloaded from the 

PC web site or a paper copy can be requested by emailing or calling 

the Parish Clerk. 

https://www.bloxhamparishcouncil.co.uk/news-story.php?newsid=110 
 

Community allotments could be available in the village in the future.  The 

Parish Council is talking to Warriner School about whether this could be 

possible – so watch this space! 

The Clerk, Councillors and a resident are working on a project for a 

new burial ground in the village.  Work has been undertaken with 

the PCC to establish whether there is a suitable location for a burial 

ground once the Church yard is full.  More details to follow in due 

course. 

Could you help with the Remembrance Day Parade? The Royal British 

Legion needs community support with this event and although it is in hand 

for 2022, volunteers are needed for 2023 to ensure the event continues.  

Community Speed Watch – The Parish Council 

would love to progress this project given 

speed is such an issue on the entrance roads 

to the village.  So please get in touch if you 

can help.  It can’t work without you! 

BLOXHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

Hello and welcome to the Bloxham Parish Council newsletter.  

Councillors want to share with you, some of the exciting community 

work they have been involved in! 

Follow Bloxham Parish Council on Facebook or find us online at 

www.bloxhamparishcouncil.co.uk 

Next PC Meetings at Jubilee Hall, small meeting room, 7.30pm: 03.10.22 & 07.11.22 

Next PC Surgery Dates at the Ex-Servicemen’s Hall, 1030am to 1130am: 08.10.22 & 

12.11.22 

News 
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